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CONHS STUDENT HIGHLIGHTS
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Thank you to our SCLC team, Karen Lanasa,
and her clinical faculty (Eloisa Beltran,

Millie Hillis, and Anna Haga), for stepping
up this past week.  Upon hearing the news
of their off-campus clinical site becoming

unavailable for the week, each of you
stepped into action to make sure our

CONHS Med-Surg students were able to
complete their clinical objectives. 

 Providing simulations and IV skills stations
enabled our students to be in the SCLC lab
both Thursday and Friday.  Students were
very appreciative to have the opportunity

for hands-on learning and to be able to
meet their objectives.

Congratulations to our College of Nursing and Health Sciences students receiving the Fall 2021 Dean’s List
recognition. We are proud of you and the hard work put into earning this academic award. To see full

event photos, please use the link below: 
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.1082237172339492&type=3

Dean's 
List 

Event
CONHS TEAMWORK FOR MED SURGE STUDENTS SUCCESS

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fmedia%2Fset%2F%3Fset%3Da.1082237172339492%26type%3D3&data=04%7C01%7Cpamela.ortiz1%40tamucc.edu%7C3c86c7132c1a4aed724708da03a243e5%7C34cbfaf167a64781a9ca514eb2550b66%7C0%7C0%7C637826292702320807%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Our%2FyBoEMa2D0qsp%2FFYHFs1osCVJ5sdoXN9dPv491aY%3D&reserved=0
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CONHS FACULTY HIGHLIGHTS
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Congratulations to our CONHS Assistant
Professor, Dr. Danielle Durant.

Dr. Danielle Durant’s accomplishment
collaborators are the Infection Prevention &

Control Department at Driscoll Children’s
Hospital – Nancy Fallwell, Lesley Martinez

and Amy Gonzalez, in combination with
Durant’s research partner, Claudia Guerrazzi

Young.
This project was very successful. Dr. Durant

will have the opportunity to share the
experience with other Infection Control and
Epidemiology professionals at APIC in June

2022, as well as publish the results soon.



Congratulations to our 
CONHS Assistant Professor, 

Dr. Margaret Galvez.



Dr. Galvez was recently
awarded full scholarship to
attend the Sigma Theta Tau

Academy in September
2022.
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 CONHS ANNOUNCEMENTS
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March FOW

Tuesday March 22nd    

@ 1:00pm  

Located in CCH 118

CONHS Photo Shoot
We are updating the CONHS website and

would like to have your picture updated in
the TAMUCC directory. 



To schedule your appointment with

TAMUCC MARCOM, please use the link
below: 




 https://calendly.com/tamuccphoto/marcom-
studio-headshots?month=2022-03




NLN DECLARES 2022 THE YEAR OF THE
NURSE EDUCATOR

Celebrating the unique contributions of nurse educators to
Public Health and highlighting careers in Nursing Education



For more information, visit NLN.ORG

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcalendly.com%2Ftamuccphoto%2Fmarcom-studio-headshots%3Fmonth%3D2022-03&data=04%7C01%7Cpamela.ortiz1%40tamucc.edu%7C38fe12dfacde458dab1608da02dcec47%7C34cbfaf167a64781a9ca514eb2550b66%7C0%7C0%7C637825445120671674%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=3X96NZVeuqsSlCrQnvhKp2o7N7zqmgUuRjh2BexOafo%3D&reserved=0
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 RESEARCH & INNOVATION ANNOUNCEMENTS

Hanover - TAMU-CC "Developing a Competitive NSF REU Proposal" Webinar 
March 22, 2022, at 12 pm CT 

Via Zoom 
Please join Hanover Research Sr. Grants Consultant Bryan DeBusk at noon Central on Tuesday, 3/22/22, for a presentation focused on
NSF’s Research Experiences for Undergraduates (REU) program. Bryan will discuss key program considerations, a competitive proposal

structure with notes on content placement and length, consistencies across funded REU proposals, and best practices to guide the
submission process. 
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March 28-April 1, 2022 
Event information and schedule 

The 2nd Annual Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi Research and
Innovation Week is scheduled for March 28-April 1, 2022. Join the

Division of Research and Innovation in celebrating scholarship,
innovation, and creative activity throughout the Island University.

Many events will take place throughout the week. 
For more information and a schedule of events, please visit:

https://www.tamucc.edu/research/ri-week/index.php 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhanoverresearch.zoom.us%2Fj%2F96250050302%3Fpwd%3DSHVVTkxrL051a29iQS9rMU5FY1BSUT09&data=04%7C01%7Cpamela.ortiz1%40tamucc.edu%7C0f122a0840ed4e09c81008da0b452580%7C34cbfaf167a64781a9ca514eb2550b66%7C0%7C0%7C637834688870886218%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=H%2F69p3So6gjpj6%2FbUXj3otFZiG8XMGK%2Fw1Lu9KAbM7E%3D&reserved=0
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 CONHS SOCIAL MEDIA

CONHS Team: Your efforts are working to help increase our Social Media "Reaches". 



Reaches count have continued to be on the rise this Spring 2022  semester.  The time and effort you
contribute to providing content for our social media audience is much appreciated!   

  Reaches report from February 5th - March 11th 
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Facebook 
Increase
168.3%

Instagram 
Increase

63.8%



CONHS STAYING CONNECTED




Newsletter request can be emailed to Pamela at

pamela.ortiz1@tamucc.edu.  




Content Examples:

Student Events Activites and Meetings , Skills Lab

Activities, Faculty and Staff Accomplishments,

and  Upcoming Events "Save the Date" items, etc.
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CONHS Students need your help to obtain these

their surveyed content requests.  




Please take a look at the list and let us know if

you can help, or if you are able to suggest who is

best resource to help.




CARE Newsletter Content and Suggestions can

be emailed to CONHS.DeansOffice@tamucc.edu

NCLEX Question of the Week

Quotes from CONHS Faculty

Accomplishments of  students

SNA and HSA Announcements

New Faculty Research

More pictures!

Scholarships

Advice from new Graduates

Message from Cohort Reps

Motivational Quotes

Introduction to new professors

Changes within the College




Student Requested Content:




1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

10.

11.

12.

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS


